
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 19 W/E 17th February 2023 
PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday to the  
children who have  

Birthdays this week & next: 
  

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following classes for the 

best attendance for week 
ending 10th February:  

 
 

KS1:Y2   96.67%  
KS2:Y4   97.48%  

 

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Friday 17th Feb 2023 
Break up for half term  
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Monday 27th Feb 2023 

• CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL 

• SEND coffee morning  (8.45am)
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
. 

W/B 27th Feb 2023 

• Parental Appointments week 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Thursday 2nd March 2023 

• World Book Day -  
design and create a t-shirt 

(supplied by school) 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 9th Mar 2023 
Y4 Trip - £10.00 -  
To be paid by Thursday 23rd Feb 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
Friday 10th Mar 2023 
Y6 Trip - £8.95 -  
To be paid by Friday 3rd Mar 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
Friday 17th March 2023 

• Comic Relief -  
dress silly 

 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 31st  March 2023 
Break up for Easter  
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Monday 17th April 2023 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
W/B 8th May 2023 

KS2 SATs - 
PLEASE DO NOT BOOK  

HOLIDAYS  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Heroes of the Week 
 

 
 
 
 
Well done to the children who 
won this week: 
 

• James Britton 

• Lucas Hind 

• Toby Spencer 

• Harry Gettins  

• Oliver Hockridge 

• Heidi Lane 

• Tilly Mae Race 

• Jayden McGarley 
 

Every week, a ‘Hero of the 
Week’ is chosen from each class 
and they get to add 10 tokens to 
their house collection!  

OPAL Superstar  
 

The OPAL Superstar award 
is awarded to someone who 
has showed a real commitment to 
OPAL and being a positive role model 
to others.  
 

The winner for this week is : 
 

• Heidi Lane 
 

A huge well done and keep it up.    

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 2023 
 

Your child will now have brought home a white t-shirt.  Please spend some time 
supporting your child to decorate this t-shirt to wear on World Book Day.  This 
could include your child’s favourite character(s), some quotes or some clues for 
others to guess which book it represents.  
 

On World Book Day, children should wear this t-shirt with their usual PE/uniform 
bottoms that are worn on a Thursday. 

Evolve – school meals  
REMINDER  

 

Your child’s meals for week 
commencing 27th February 
(after half term) need ordering 
by midnight Tuesday 21st  
February.   
Unfortunately, quite a few  
children have had a default meal 
of packed lunch with cheese 
sandwiches the past couple of 
weeks – please remember you 
have until midnight on a  
Tuesday to place your orders for 
the following week.   

Happy Half Term 
 

Thank you for a great half term! We really appreciate your ongoing support and hope you and your 
children  have a happy and safe week. 

Lexi-Lee Duffy 

Noah Smith 

Ryan Smith 

Jessica Mascoll 

T-Jay Shipley 

Amelia Wysokinska-Lakomska 

Sebastian Leach 

Scarlett Pezzone 

Amari Butler 

Lola Stoker 

Hope Forster 

Harper Burnicle 

Lexi Britton 

James Cassidy 

Kyon Jukes 

House Team Winner 
 

Children have really enjoyed 
earning house tokens again this 
term.  Because it is the end of the 
half term, we have counted the 
tokens and the winning house is: 
 

• Colonel Considerate  (yellow) 
 

Well done to everyone in that 
team; we hope you enjoy your 
special treat bag. 

Uniform 
 

Please ensure your child returns to school after the half term  
wearing the correct uniform.  
This includes: 

• No logos/stripes 

• Correct colours 

• Correct footwear (black shoes/trainers with full uniform,  
 trainers do not have to be black  with PE kit) 

• No lines/patterns in hairstyles 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiW7uLUmfbQAhXEzRQKHTXfAEkQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffacebook-pro-app.en.softonic.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNGe5loF62Oz0riL_LUWVzyLeKZHng&ust=1481891356092929


 

OPAL update 
 

 

We have had a wonderful half term with OPAL and are loving engaging with the outdoors. If you would like to 
continue the fun during half term please see the list of “50 things to do before 11 3/4.”  
 

We would love to see some pictures if you manage to do any of the activities. 
Please email them to info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 
 

Have a great half term.    
 

https://www.guidetolife.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/50_things_before_11_activity_list.pdf 

Year 2 
 

In year 2 we have been learning about The Great Fire of London. As 
a whole class we created a timeline of the event. 
Did you know it lasted 5 days? 

The Bread and Butter Thing 
 

For those of you who don’t know there is a service called “The Bread and Butter Thing” who are helping families in Sunderland with the 
cost of living crisis. For £7.50 they offer roughly £35 worth of food. I have attached a leaflet with this newsletter for more information, in 
the hope this might be of help to some of you. 

Year 6 
 

Year 6 have been learning all about Henry Moore in our art topic 

this half term. Look at the amazing art work that has been created! 

I was so impressed! 

mailto:info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk
https://www.guidetolife.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/50_things_before_11_activity_list.pdf

